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Beyond any store of its kind:

Corporate Office May 3, 2019
650 Liberty Avenue

Union, NJ 07083

908-688-0888

Via U.S. Mail
Re: Credit Card Information Potentially Compromised
Dear Bed Bath & Beyond Customer:

What Happened

It has come to our attention that one of our call center employees processing orders over the phone may have attempted to illegally
compromise customer credit card information. Our records suggest that this same employee processed a phone order for you between
June 19, 2018 and March 26, 2019. Aithough we do not know if your credit card information was also compromised, we are sending
you this letter in an abundance of caution. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience or concern this may cause.

The employee has since been removed from Bed Bath & Beyond and we are taking the necessary legal action. We take the
confidentiality of our customers’ financial information very seriously and we want to ensure our customers are informed in order to
detect and prevent potential unauthorized charges on their cards

What Inforr--*"on Was Involved
You are receiving this letter because your credit card/debit card information may have been compromised. We have no way
of knowing whether your credit card/debit card information has actually been taken, misused, or will be misused in the future.

What We Are Doing
This incident has been reported to law enforcement, and they are investigating the matter. We will be notifying the banks that process
payment cards for us, and we understand that they will be notifying the bank that issued you your card. However, as a cautionary

measure, you should also notify your card’s issuing bank so that they can either reissue your card or take other precautionary measures
to protect your account.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience or concern this has caused you and we want you to be assured that we are taking steps
to prevent a similar occurrence. We understand the importance of the situation and we stand ready and willing to help you. We are
offering one (1) free year of credit monitoring services to our customers who have received this letter. You may redeem this offer unti
August 31, 2019. For details regarding these credit monitoring services please contact us at 1-866-223-8436 between the hours of 9
am until 9 pm (EST).

What You Can Do

If you believe there is an unauthorized charge on your card, please contact your bank to have it removed. Additionally, we recommend
you vigilantly check your account statements and monitor the free credit reports that are available to you for incidents of fraud or
identity theft. For general information on protecting your privacy and preventing unauthorized use of your personal information, you
may visit the U.S. Federal Trade Commission’s Web site, http://ftc.gov or contact your state office of consumer affairs or attorney
general. You can also see the attached “Reference Guide” for more information relevant to your state.

For More Information

If you have any questions or concerns about this matter please contact us at 1-866-223-8436 between the hours of 9 am until 9 pm
(EST) Monday through Friday.

Sincerely,

W e

Hank Reinhart
Vice President, Customer Service







